
                                                    04-04-2025  

Meeting Called to order at 7:05PM by President Mike Eiben followed by Pledge of Allegiance 
There were 13 members in attendance. 
Executive Committee Report:  no  report 

Secretary Report:  Al Bartek read the minutes of the March 7th meeting. Minutes were approved.  Al also 

reported the minutes were uploaded to the website along with new application forms by David 

Herrington.    

Treasurers Report- Ron Doctorick noted that a total of $2850 in dues has been received to date.  We 

have a Balance of $7331.24 in the checking account after the $1000 donation to March For Parks. 

 Field Directors report- Rick  Altomari- Rick reported the mowers are ready to go.  Maintenance will be 

done soon. Alos, the trenches and conduit have been run for the electric to the  new lean to shelter 

Safety Officers Report: Jeff reported Soggy, so no report  

 Vice President’s Report- Al Kozusko - The field was rolled by the Parks at no cost to the Club.  New grass 

seed was spread on the runway area.  Brandon Simpson said paving includes Tims lane and the parking 

lot.  

  Old Business: Regarding paving, last month there was a discussion about paving the runway. Mike Eiben 

has polled the members and while the membership is split, the club sentiment is against paving the 

runway for various reasons.  Instead, he asked Brandon if we could get a load of top soil to fill in the low 

spots and get some seed spread to help reduce the weeds which cause the field to be bumpier.  Ron 

Doctorick  added that flowers were sent for Tim’s funeral. 

 New Business:   Mike Eiben made a motion for have a club family picnic this year at a date in August to 

be determined in the near future.   There was a discussion that we should look into getting new plywood 

covering for the tables because they have deteriorated substantially.  We also need to  look at getting 

some new chairs.   

 New Members:   There was a discussion about getting new members into the club and it was brought up 

that we have many old members who have not paid their dues yet.  It was agreed to send out a reminder 

to all existing members who have not paid their dues yet.   Regarding invitation cards, George Wilson 

was not in attendance so the discussion was tabled.       

 No Show and Tell 

 Motion To Adjourn: Motion was made to adjourn from the floor and seconded by Lew Marascalco. 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:35 PM 

 Respectfully  submitted  

Allan Bartek 

 MVRC Secretary 
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